9:12 am Meeting called to order.

Board introductions: Mike Rancour, Kathy Royce, Dan Menden, Mike Story, Sara Story,
Steve Chuba, Miles

Goodrich launch site: Mike R talked to DNR and they think they can add some more cement
planks at top of launch.

Mike R to contact WAPOA regarding monitoring for invasive species.

Fall 2015 GOLA Association meeting minutes approved.

2015 fiscal year financial report approved.

Current account balances: general $7355.20, fish $2229.31, emergency $2021.84.

Nominations for fall meeting:
Co-chair Goodrich: Mike Rancour
Secretary: Sara Story

O'Brien director: Steve Chuba
Goodrich director: Kathy Royce

Nominations closed.

Approved change in bylaws to make spring meeting a business meeting instead of social
meeting only.

2017 Goodrich and O'Brien garage sale: Jamie Borne volunteered to organize it, she thinks
good time would be later July or August but not on holiday weekend.



Notice about aquatic decontamination site in Crosslake which free and open to public, 7
days aweek, 7amto 9 pm. H also mentioned MN aquatic invasive species research center-
-facebook and twitter sites.

Speed limit sign seems to be missing on Bonnie Lakes Rd, would be nice if we had
pedestrian sign as well. There is still a bump on west side of tamarack

Comment about clearing of trees on 36.

Question about when 36 will be seal coated.

Fairfield township letter about rip rap at old landing. Will work on getting it done. It is used
as a portage site.

Buoys are out on lake O'Brien.

Question on where to place water level marker.

Question on why there is no center line on tamarack.

Concerns about trash, noise, and property trespassing at sandbar.

Meeting adjourned at 11:46

Submitted by Sara Story



